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Each Family is Unique: 
Strategies to Accompany Families

in their Journey of Faith

This webinar will assist leaders with strategies

ensuring that our parishes become a more inclusive

community, encouraging and welcoming all as active

members of the Church, offering opportunities for

participation according to their 

abilities and gifts. 

NCPD Invites You
First Spanish Webinar

OCT. 20, 2020 7:00 PM ET

Registrations: https://ncpd.org/espanol/register

Presented by Esther Garcia, 

Director of Outreach and Diocesan

Relations from the National Catholic

Partnership on Disability (NCPD)


